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Act with Consistency 

Credibility & Continuity  
 

International Youth Exchange 
 

The Rotary Club hosted from the USA Peter 
Saling and sponsored Saxon Ellis to spend a 
year in the USA.  Our outgoing student for 
next Rotary Year will be Shai Fix. Shai has 
successfully passed the district level selection 
to enable her to participate in the youth 
exchange programme. 

Millicent Youth Programme 
 

Support for local youth was provided for the 
Siemens Science Experience in January.  
Elizabeth Sanders the student chosen 
presented a résumé of her experience at a club 
meeting providing an opportunity for 
Rotarians to appreciate the value of this 
programme. 

Happy Workers are Great Workers  
 

Enjoying Rotary Service at the 1999 Pines 
Enduro are John Northwood, Alan Thompson 
and Jim Barton. 

 

School Award 
 

Clare Walker of Millicent High School 
receives the Rotary Award for service to 
the school community presented by 
President Ken Haines. 

Paul Harris Fellowship 
 

During the year a Paul Harris Fellowship was 
presented to Kevin Donaldson in recognition 
of his services to Rotary and the community.  
Our congratulations go to Kevin as a very 
worthy recipient of this accolade. 

Rotary Australia World Community Service 
 

�The club supplied funding to a Salvation Army 
village in Kenya Africa, for two students to 
attend a two year course for crippled children; 
in metalwork, carpentry, leather craft, sign 
writing, painting and tailoring. 

Pines Enduro 
 

Rotarians John, Peter, Wynton and Bob setting 
up in the Pine Forrest in preparation for the 
competitors and spectators breakfast rush. 


